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GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE, NARASANNAPETA 

Local Field Visit on 20-01-2021 

         Department of Botany conducted a Local Field Visit to Narasannapeta local flora 

for collecting plant specimens on 20th January, 2019. During the field visit, students 

identified and observed various herbs, shrubs, and trees in and around our college. The 

observations that they made were noted in the field notebook. They also collected parts 

of plants, twigs, fruits, seeds, etc., and were kept for Herbarium purpose. Around 13 

students participated in this field visit. 

 

 

Identification of plants on the college campus 



 

Students collection of plant specimens for the herbarium 

  

 


